
Intention to Expand the 
National Chapter in Brazil 

The International Society of Substance Use Professionals (ISSUP) 
would like to share its intention to expand the National Chapter in Brazil 
to build and strengthen the network of drug demand reduction 
professionals in Brazil.  
 
Any non-governmental organisation, civil society group or other party 
interested in undertaking this proposed development should contact 
ISSUP for further information about ISSUP’s National Chapters and the 
application process. 
 
 
Deadline for any notification is:  
31st  July, 2024   

Please contact: nationalchapter@issup.net     |    www.issup.net


